

***Student Affairs Council
Proposed Agenda: June 3, 2016
12:30-2:30pm in the Boardroom***

Attending:

Excused:

Recorder Leanne Guthrie

Agenda Item	Notes	Actions/Notes
Past meeting minutes	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> Minutes from April 15 2016 	<ul style="list-style-type: none">
Agenda Changes	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> Review for changes Approve 	<ul style="list-style-type: none">
Discussion of Information for Mat Kline (12:40-1:00pm)	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> Mat will be joining us June 3 in response to a request to have a discussion about catering costs for student events. What are some general questions we want Mat to address? 	<ul style="list-style-type: none">
Collaborating with Facilities Council to Address needs of Transgender community members (1:00-2:00pm)	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> Todd Smith Review of ACE Issue Brief (Attached) 	<ul style="list-style-type: none">
Reconsideration of Policy	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> Student Government (attached) 	<ul style="list-style-type: none">
Identifying Essential Documents (continued)	<ol style="list-style-type: none"> Determining a common understanding of "essential" Review COPPS Section: Students to determine which policies and procedures are essentials 	<ol style="list-style-type: none"> Example: Policies and procedures that could impact a students' status or rights and responsibilities (i.e. anything enrollment, code of conduct, Title IX,etc.) See attached list of policies and procedures
Additional items	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> 	<ul style="list-style-type: none">
Information Sharing	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> 	<ul style="list-style-type: none">
Future Agenda Items	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> Review of OCR report (not been received by the college as of yet) 	

NOTE: Documents for the meeting are available on the SAC portal of OrgSync.

Adjourned at:

Next meeting: Fall 2016 TBD